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Elementary School #2 Parental Involvement Policy 

 

Elementary #2 will conduct an annual “Back to School” event each September in which parents are invited to 

attend.  The goal of this activity is to provide meaningful information relative to the educational programs 

being offered during the school year.  Parents whose children are participating in Title I funded programs have 

the opportunity at this time to meet the instructional staff and familiarize themselves with the programs and 

curriculum.  Additional parent conferences will be held each fall and spring in order to discuss individual 

student progress and achievement.  Additionally, the instructional staff may be contacted via telephone or 

electronic mail at any time in order to discuss concerns relative to the child’s social, emotional, or academic 

growth.  At Elementary #2, we encourage all parents to take an active role in their child’s education by 

communicating regularly with the instructional staff, and through participation in other school related 

activities.   


